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NOTES ON DISCUSSIONS AMONG DOE, NRC STAFF (R. E. BROWNING, F. R. COOK AND
R. J. WRIGHT) AND ROCKWELL MANAGEMENT PERSONNEL ON AUGUST 11 AND 12, 1983

The purpose of the discussions was to introduce F. Robert Cook, the NRC
BWIP Site Representative, to various DOE and Rockwell management and to
brief these management on the role of the Representative in the future.
DOE management included A. G. Fremling, R. P. Fasulo, J. H. Anttonen,
and 0. L. Olson. Rockwell management included D. J. Cockeram.

The following observations and commitments were made:

1. Anttonen reviewed a draft position description identifying functions
and responsibilities for the Representative to ensure mutual
understanding.

2. Anttonen and Browning agreed it is desirable for the NRC Representative
to listen to DOE and Rockwell discussions concerning BWIP activities
in order to stay informed on planning and new issues as well as actions
to resolve issues. DOE agreed to inform the Representative of such
discussions in advance.

3. Browning noted that the Representative's major duty was to interface
with DOE and its contractors and not the States and Indian Tribes.
The point of contact with States and Indians would continue to be at
Headquarters. Browning also noted that it is intended that NRC inter-
action with the public and media concerning the BWIP would continue to
be through Headquarters and not the Representative.

4. DOE and NRC management agreed that the NRC BWIP project at NRC Head-
quarters would prepare by August 31, 1983, draft project specific
agreements concerning areas of interaction involving the BWIP. This
is to implement actions outlined in the NkC/DOE Procedural Agreement
of June 27, 1983, identifying guiding principles for interface during
site investigations and site characterization.

5. The NRC staff and DOE management discussed the interactions of the
Representative with DOE contractors. It was agreed that it was an
objective of the Representative to facilitate information exchanges
and not to suggest directions for DOE contractor actions, this being
the role of DOE Contract Management. £E

These notes are agreed to by J. H. Anttonen for DOE, R. E. Browning,
F. R. Cook and R. J. Wright for the NRC Staff.
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